[image: image1.png]



Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                               Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager 







Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
May 6, 1999

Kelly A Hagerty
84 Oakdale St
Portland, ME  04103
RE: 
83 Oakdale St
CBL:
116-A-02800101


Dear Ms. Hagerty:
                         Certified Mail Receipt #  Z 397 901 611
An evaluation of your property at 83 Oakdale Ston Apr-07-1999 revealed that the structure fails to comply with Chapter 6.Article V. of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Portland, The Housing Code.  The following violation has been given a 6 month extension and will be re-inspected on November 6, 1999.

116.5
-
Int.
Basement -
Friable asbestos

Sincerely

Tammy Munson

Code Enforcement Officer

/sap


